*

ARCHAEOLOGICAL SERVICES

April 24, 1998

Mr. Wally Frank

DEVON ENERGY CORPORATION

20 North Boadway, Suite 1500

Oklahoma City, Ok 73102

Dear Mr. Frank:

Enclosed please find Desert West Archaeological Services (DWAS) Clearance Report for DEVON

ENERGY CORPORATION's proposed power line, road and pipe line in Section 14, T23S, R31E, NMPM,

Eddy County, New Mexico. No cultural resources were encountered during this survey; therefore,

archaeological clearance for DEVON ENERGY CORPORATION's proposed power line, road and pipe line
- is recommended for your project as presently staked. No further archaeological work should be required.

The Bureau of Land Management will review this report and make the final decision on archaeological
clearance for your project. :

If you have any questions, please call our office.

Sincerely,

Arita Slate; _

Enclosure

xc: Bureau of Land Management, Carlsbad Resource Area, Carisbad, NM (2)

P.O.Box 645 « Carlsbad, NM 88221 « Phone (505) 887-7646 « Fax (505) 887-2264



